Subject: Thank You!
From: Allison |

To: landmmachine@sbcglobal.net;

Date: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 2:44 PM

Jeff -

Thank you for organizing your 9" Annual “Fill the Skids Feed the Kids” Food and Fund Drive
through L&M Machining and Manufacturing, and thank you for choosing Gleaners Community Food
Bank as the recipient of your great efforts and generous support of the community this holiday season.
Gleaners received a total of 4,052 pounds of food and $75,825.00. Thanks to the match by our sponsors
and your hard work, your donation will provide an astounding 454,938 meals to our neighbors in need!
Please extend our thanks to all who took part in making your drive a success. We truly appreciate the
generosity from everyone who helped those in need to have a much happier holiday season. After 9
years, over 36,000 pounds of food and over $366,000, you have no doubt warmed the hearts of countless
families right here in southeast Michigan.

Without advocates like you Gleaners would not be able to collect over 2.5 million pounds of food each
year through food drives in our communities to distribute to our more than 510 partner agencies. Through
your support, you are helping to connect hungry people with the food they need when and where they
need it.

It was great working with you and we truly appreciate the work you put in to making this effortless for
our team. We look forward to working with you in the future. Thank you, again, for choosing Gleaners
and supporting our mission to nourish communities and feed hungry people. Please let me know if there

is anything else you need.

Allison
Food & Fund Drive Campaign Manager

Gleaners Community Food Bank of Southeast Michigan

www.gcfb.org



